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Yura Hilliard Families, 

We hope you had a restful winter break and are ready to jump into Term 3 with us here at the Tuckerbox. Below 
are some important updates and changes for the term ahead. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us at: hilliardtuckshop@gmail.com. 

Online Ordering – Cut-Off Time Update 

Due to an increase in late orders causing congestion in our kitchen, we have revised our online ordering cut-off 
times to ensure a smoother day for our convenors and volunteers. 

• New cut-off time: 8:30am – made through the QKR App effective Monday, 4 August 2025. 

• Applies to: Munch & Crunch, 1st Break and 2nd Break menus. 

What this means for you: 

• Orders placed between 8:30am – 9:15am must be made from our new Quick Order Menu on QKR.  
These include: 

o Pre-packaged Tuckerbags 
o Selected drinks 

 
• No orders accepted after 9:15am. 

Menu Price Changes – Term 3 

Due to rising grocery costs, some menu item prices will be adjusted this term. 

• We will notify families of changes as they occur. 
• We remain committed to keeping the service accessible and affordable for all. 

 
Coeliac Safety Procedures – Kitchen Walk-Through 

Here in The Tuckerbox, we have always endeavoured to make our menu as accessible to as many Hilliard 
Students and Staff as possible. This includes Type 1 Diabetics, Anaphylaxis Allergy Sufferers and those with 
Coeliac’s Disease. We have worked with many parents and families to ensure that as many precautions as 
possible are being taken to ensure children’s safety when consuming food that is prepared in the same kitchen 
as their allergen. We would like to invite any and all community members to a “walk through” of our kitchen 
on Thursday 7th August between 3:15pm and 3:30pm to discuss and experience these processes for 
themselves.  

We look forward to welcoming you. 

If you have any questions about the above, please reach out:  hilliardtuckshop@gmail.com 

Thank you for your continued support of our Tuckerbox! 

 

Warmest regards, 
Courtney Johnson & Kathryn Christensen 
Tuckshop Convenors 


